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Message to Mayor & Council: To whom it may concern, 
 
I am a local business owner, wife and mother of two living at the end of the Pemberton 
Plateau - with the Parkside development right out our back door. 
 
I was very concerned to receive the Public Notice from Council regarding the Parkside 
application for a variance to decrease road and sidewalk width by considerable amounts.  
 
With an expected couple hundred people living in the development, plus any extra 
visitors/tenants/roommates, and all their associated vehicles, the reduction in width 
creates congestion, and even animosity between neighbours.  
 



I know this as fact because of the drama that our own strata deals with every winter, with 
one neighbour calling for tow trucks on other neighbour's vehicle, and the ensuing angst 
this results in. 
 
Most importantly, by reducing sidewalk width you jeopardize the safety of young children, 
seniors and adults alike.  
 
There will be many people (more than a typical residential complex) using those sidewalks 
and sides of roads to walk between the complex and the sports fields and centres.  
 
I can predict that the Plateau community will also be walking down the Parkside complex in 
order to once again be able to access the sports fields, so we aren’t just talking about the 
residents of Parkside complex, but of surrounding complexes as well. 
 
Tightening the space around the lots will lead to some dangerous areas and risk the safety 
of residents, especially all the children running down to the fields. 
 
We were not given an opportunity to voice our concerns at the council meeting today as 
promised on the Public Notice, so I do hope you take my concerns of reduced width 
sidewalks and roads seriously, and vote no to the variance. 
 
Thank you kindly, 
 
Sarah Valentine 

 
Pemberton  




